
 

   
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

FROM:        David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director  

 

DATE:         January 28, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:  United States Tennis Association Grant Application  

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Through the City Manager, authorize the Parks and Recreation Department to apply for funding 

through the United States Tennis Association for up to $28,000. 

 

Background: 

 

In this year’s Capital Improvement Plan there was a project approved for the full reconstruction 

of five of the tennis courts at Memorial Field (CIP 557, $250,000). The project started last fall 

and will be completed by June 1 of this year.  

 

The United States Tennis Association (USTA) offer facility assistance grants to help promote 

and develop the growth of tennis. With our current project, the City is eligible for assistance up 

to $28,000. The grant from the USTA requires a 50/50 match and our current funded project 

exceeds the match required. If we are successful in receiving the grant we would use the monies 

to help with project cost and repaint the other five tennis courts at the complex.  This will allow 

all ten tennis courts to be updated with the same base court color with new court lines which will 

provide an improved playing surface for our communities tennis players. 
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